
From: graham wright 
To: Hould, Hannah 
Subject: Re: MRH Durrington Service Station, Bulford Road, Durrington, SP4 8DP 
Date: 31 March 2019 21:15:18 
 
Dear Hannah, 
 
I object as a Resident of Durrington to this application on the grounds that the license is for 
24 hours and 365 days a year which means that at times when no other licensed premise are 
open in Durrington and geographically wider within Wiltshire this Garage would provide an 
outlet for those who wish to purchase alcohol. We have a history of younger people driving 
and congregating within our community especially late at night and this Licence will bring 
the potential for Public Nuisance with Antisocial Behaviour it would be an ideal  meeting 
point for younger people who would be driving. There is also  Public Safety issues that would 
stem from having off sales 24/7. Common sense prescribes that there should be a restriction 
on the licencing hours that would bring it in line with the other local licensed off sales would 
be sensible and acceptable.   
 
Regards  
Cllr Graham Wright Working for Durrington and Larkhill today and every day.  
 
 
 


